Return to School Instructions Reception/ Year1/ Year 6

Please read this information carefully
If you have told us your child will be returning to school from next week, then they have been allocated a place in a group, which we will refer to as a bubble, of no more than 10 children. Your child may not be taught by their class teacher, but will certainly know the member of staff they will be in the bubble with. The children and staff will stay in this bubble for all activities, breaks and lunch. 
In order to reopen the school, we have had many risk assessments to complete, to ensure the children and staff are as safe as is possible. The Governing Board and the Local Authority have approved all of these assessments. 
In order that we have as few people on the premises as possible at any one time, we have staggered the start and end times of the school day and we must ask you to ensure that your child does not arrive/is not collected from school before the allocated time for their group.  
Entrance to the school must be from Ashley Road and exit the school premises on Temple Park Road. This one-way system is crucial to support social distancing. There should only be one adult dropping off or collecting to ensure as few people as possible on the premises. We trust you to use your common sense when waiting on the yard and ensure you use the 2-metre social distancing rule required!
Children will be required to wash their hands regularly during the day and a hand sanitizer station has been set up in every classroom. 
Children attending school must not bring anything with them, other than a coat (if necessary) and a water bottle. NO BAGS. Uniform should be as clean as possible each day and changed if marked/dirty, ready for the next day. 
Children attending school will receive a free packed lunch each day. 
Year 6
Year 6 children will return to school on Monday 8th June.
Children should come to the Junior Yard for 9:10am, via the Ashley Road entrance.
Children will leave school via the Junior Yard at 3:15pm and leave through the gate onto Temple Park Road.



Reception
Reception children will return to school on Tuesday 9th June
Children should come to the Infant Yard for 9:45am, via the Ashley Road entrance.
Children will leave school via the Infant Yard at 2:45pm and leave through the gate onto Temple Park Road.

Year 1
Year 1 children will return to school on Wednesday 10th June.
Children should come to the Infant Yard for 9:30am, via the Ashley Road entrance.
Children will leave school via the Infant Yard at 3:00pm and leave through the gate onto Temple Park Road.
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